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Dear BFC, 

 

If you are planning to take the bus from Belvedere on Dec. 28th, please read the important information 

below. 

 

We have reopened the bus registration for a second bus from Belvedere - please click on the registration 

link below if you need to register yourself, your family, and/or guests. 

 

docs.google,com/spreadsheets/d/12bqIknTpQnHxoGQpVXYrVyg5AYJCHPVNgGpiTzpf6oo/edit?usp=s

haring 

 

**In order to supply the second bus, we are now charging $20 per person. However, guests can take the 

bus for free. 

 

Please spread the word with other families as well. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


